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Comments: Because this project upgrades the facilities within the current Breckenridge US Forest use permit, I

fully support this project and its scope. My primary reasons for supporting this project area as follows:

 

PROPOSED GONDOLA- The proposed gondola will provide safer access to the beginner area on Peak 9 as

beginner skiers often have difficulty using chair lifts.  Also, the area to be served by the proposed gondola is a

very popular area with very long lift lines on the Quicksilver chair which currently serves this beginner area.

 

PROPOSED C CHAIR REPLACEMENT- The replacement of C Chair is also definitely needed as the existing

chairlift is very difficult to get on and creates a hazard for more novice and inexperienced skiers.  Also, the

existing C Chair is very old and slow and has frequent mechanical breakdowns.

 

I fully support this project and the proposed upgrades.


